
  

Dear Cavendish Close Children, 
 Welcome back to school 

Year 1 and Year 2 children 

– I’ve missed you! I hope 

that you’ve had a happy 

summer making fun 

memories with your 

families. A special welcome 

to our new Key Stage 1 

children.  

We will all get back into a 

good school routine 

together.  It’s important 

that we have enough 

sleep and that we have a 

good breakfast. Please be 

on time for school every 

day. The doors open at 

8:40am with a smile! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

I have had a wonderful 

summer with my family 

and friends. I have 

enjoyed swimming in the 

sea, reading books, going 

on dog walks, drinking 

caramel iced lattes and 

making wonderful salads! 

Best wishes from Mrs Diffin x 
 


